

INFORMATION BULLETIN

January 26th, 2017

DRAYTON VALLEY- At its regular meeting of February 1st 2017, Town Council will be discussing the potential to ask a question (plebiscite) of town residents to coincide with the upcoming by-election regarding the continuation of photo enforcement through the Automated Traffic Enforcement program.

Tyler Russell Communications and Marketing Coordinator Town of Drayton Valley Ph: 780 898 6408

Website: www.draytonvalley.ca

Powered By Community

DRAYTONVALLEY.CA